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MINISTRY OF HEALTH APPROVES

HOSPITAL BY-LAW AMENDMENT

The McCausland Hospital Board of Governors
has received approval from the Ministry of
Health for the recent Amendment to the Admin-
istrative By-Laws. This amendment was approved
on October 9, I973 in accordance with subsec-
tion I of Section 9 of The Public Hospital Act
of Ontario and must nOW'be confirmed at the
Annual Meeting. &

The effect of this amendment is to eliminate
Section 3, Paragraph 3 which stated:

"No person may be elected or appointed a
Governor after reaching the age of seventy (70)
years." |

The initial suggestion for this change to
the By-Laws was made by a letter from Lester
McCuaig, President of CHIMO, to the Board of
Governors. The hospital wishes to thank this
organization for their interest and the inia-
tive shown by their recommendation to improve
the present By-Laws.

WEW BANK MANAGER FOR BANK OF MONTREAL

Schreiber, who nas always taken a very pro-'
prietary interest in the managers sent here by

the Bank of Montreal, are well-pleased with
D.G. (Dave) Walton, transferred from Moosejaw.
Mr. and Mrs. Walton have two small children -
Tammy, to be 6 in December, and Heath, to be
5 in January = giving them immediate welcome
in the circle of young parents. |
Schreiber customers, in their only Bank,
have expected, and with few exceptions, been
given a manager who not only gives profession-
al advice, but also lends a sympathetic ear to
problems besetting his patrons, and for these
qualities, Mr. Walton seems to be 'made to
order'.

| Mr. Walton replaces G.D.G. Korman who has
gone to Souris, Man. as manager.

TERRACE BAY NEWS

NOVEMBER 28, IO

ENGAGEMENT ANNOUNCEMENT

Mr. and Mrs. Edmond J. .Belliveau of i
Nackawic, New Brunswick are pleased to announ-
ce the engagement of their daughter Joan
Margaret to Mr. Ryan William LeBlanc son of
Mr. and Mrs. Carl LeBlanc of Thunder Bay,
Ontario.

The wedding will take place on Saturday,
December 22nd., at 3 o'clock in St. Martin
of Tours Church, Terrace Bay. The wedding
will be officiated by Rev. Father Greengrass
of St. Martin's Church and Rev. D. Greenough
of the Wesley United Church, Thunder Bay.

VETERANS BANQUET i
Borden Ross, past president, was the M.C.
for the annual veterans banquet, Royal Cana-
dian Legion, Branch I09. Barbara Ann McLaugh-
lin, Legion first vice-president, proposed
the Toast to the Queen.

Others at the head table included Mrs. Bord-

en Ross; G.A. Nicol, Legion President; Mrs.
Georgina Davis, P.P. Women's Auxiliary; Doctor
M. Spacik and his wife; Reeve and Mrs. H.J.
McParland; L.A. Bourke, Legion treasurer and
his wife; Corp. D. Burton O.P.P. and w1fe,'_
Lester McCuailg, Chimo Club President and Inez
McCuaig, the club secretary.

Mr. Ross pald tribute to Tommy Bolan and

Tommy Whitton, First World War wveterans attend-

ing and welcomed Mr. and Mrs. Fred Crawley,
members of the Thunder Bay Legion Branch and
Lou Karns, of Toronto.

G.A. Nicol gave the toast to the Women 3
Auxiliary, thanking them for the assistance
given financially and their encouragement in
Legion projects.

Reeve McParland said the Legion's concern
and support in community affairs was appreciat-
ed and knew they'd be interested in brief
sketch of present business: after seven vears
of planning the sewage contract has finally
been signed; the new dam required seems cert-
ain with the C.P.R.'s co-operation: a public

meeting is to be held shortly regarding the pr0r

posed medical centre.

Dr. Spacik said he felt very proud 1in being
asked to address such an honourable institution
as the Canadian Legion, knowing the history
which lay behind its members. The polignant
‘Lest We Forget' used in the Legion Remembrance
Day Services to me, bear the admonition that we
should remember, and What Shall we Remember? -
we should question ourselves and consider; The
tragedies of the last two world wars? involv-
ing the fate of whole nations. The dead who
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